
NMMI in collabora-on with the NMNWSE presents 

Exploring the Possibili1es 
STEM workshops for Young Women 

NMMI  Saturday, Dec. 2, 2023  0900-1400 
 
 

New Mexico Military Ins-tute (NMMI) invites 
mid school and high school students 

in Roswell and surrounding communi-es 
to aAend a one day conference with 

hands-on technical career workshops 
designed to help students explore STEM career op-ons. 

 
There will be a program for accompanying adults on 

college entrance prepara3on. 
 

Lunch and morning snacks will be provided to all. 
 

Interested teachers and students should contact: 
Demvia Maslian,   dmaslian@nmmi.edu,  575-624-8261(w). 
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